
Giving up the right to regulate VoIP phone service  
is BAD for Verizon workers. DON’T LET IT HAPPEN!
Public Service Commission (PSC) regulation of phone 
service has helped protect our jobs AND ensure  
quality service. Even though Verizon has successfully 
weakened PSC regulations, they are still important. 
Regulations protect service quality—and Lifeline and 
rural access requirements add more customers,  
which means more jobs.

But phone service is moving to VoIP, which is currently 
unregulated. The PSC is planning to regulate VoIP.  
That’s the good news. Service quality, access and 
affordability regulations for FiOS Digital Voice would 

CALL GOVERNOR CUOMO AT 888-907-9365
Urge the Governor not to kill New York jobs by permanently deregulating VoIP telephone service.

protect CWA jobs—and VoIP customers. And cable 
companies would also be regulated.

The bad news is Gov. Cuomo’s proposed state budget 
includes language to permanently prohibit future 
regulation of VoIP service. Permanent deregulation 
means the PSC could never act. 

Ensuring consumers have service means good jobs. 
Deregulation has failed both workers and consumers.  
Call Gov. Cuomo right now. Please leave a message asking 
him not to permanently deregulate VoIP telephone service.


